
    

     

PARENTS’ NEWSLETTER JUNE 2018 

 
“We will work in partnership with you to continue to build the unique foundations  

for your child’s learning” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Fund Contribution 
A big thank you to those families who have paid a voluntary half termly donation of 

£5.  It is greatly appreciated.  Please bring this half term’s contribution to the 

office in the envelope attached with your child’s name on.   Thank You. 

 

 

The use of 

mobile 

phones is 

prohibited 

on the 

site. 

 

 

If your child’s 

birth date is between 1st 

September 2013 – 31st August 

2014 you should now know 

which school your child is 

attending in September 2018. 

If you don’t please see Gill. 

100% Attendance  

16th April 2018 - 25th May 2018 
 

Teniayo Akisanya, Chisomebi Amaechi, Leonardo Da Silva,  

Joshua Daramola, Laryssa Dos Santos Prates, Alessia Enache,  

Jessica Flook-Young, Kiaan Gupta, Nia Gupta, Luca Hrihor, 

 Xavier Hutchings, Rayansh Kadel, Simerpreet Kaur, Ezekiel 

Makinde, Alfred Matti, Anu Oduduwa, Hepzibar Ogunbule, 

PreciousOkoeguale, Zara Omoregie-Orhue, Joella Orum, Ricky 

Pandey, Dominyka Petrylaite, Zaynab Quadir, Billy Ratcliff, 

Aaramva Sapkota, Gabriel Surlan,  

Owen Woodroff  

 
Stay and play again.  If your child is 

leaving in July, we would like to 

invite you to visit us on the 26th 

September from 3.30pm to 4.30pm.  

We would love to hear what you have 

been up to. 

 

We would really appreciate if parents could send us some photos of your child at 

home enjoying a variety of activities. 

Please email them to the address below along with your child’s name and class. 

parentpartnership@abbeywood-nur.greenwich.sch.uk 

mailto:parentpartnership@abbeywood-nur.greenwich.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Wishes, Clare Barber and Staff 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Sports Day  

Wednesday 4th July 2018 

10am and 1pm  

Everybody welcome! 

 

Teddy Bears Picnic 

Tuesday 17th July 2018 

11am and 2pm 

 

Last Day of Term 

Thursday 19th July 2018 

 
We have recently joined ‘Neighbourly’.  This site has allowed us to sign up to receive fruit 

and veg from Abbey Wood Lidl.  This is food which is still safe to use, but is no longer in 

date and would go to a food waste site. 

Parent View 
Parent View gives you the chance to tell 

us what you think about your child’s 

school.   

Please go to the Ofsted Report 

website, click on name, address 

or URN, type in Abbey Wood 

Nursery School SE2 0SX, click 

on search, click on Abbey Wood 

Nursery School, click on Parent 

View, click on Give Your Views 

Now. 

Other Reminders: 

 Please remember to put your child’s name in sweatshirts and coats. 

 It is important that your child wears sensible shoes to enable them to climb 

and run with control (no flip flops). 

 We recommend that your child does not wear jewellery to school – only stud 

earrings for safety reasons. 

 For your child’s safety please ensure that doors and gates are CLOSED at all 

times.  Don’t forget the main gate must be secured at all times! 

 Children Centre activities – don’t forget to look at the programme of events 

planned for the Summer Holiday.  See the Children’s Centre for more 

information. 

 Polo shirts for summer are on sale from the office at a price of £6.50. 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
The office MUST be informed of any changes to telephone numbers (Mobile or Home). 

The office MUST be informed of any person(s) who will be picking up your child.  

We will not let your child go home with any person who is not on the contact 

form. 

 


